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THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  

JOYCE HOAGLAND EBY SCHOLARSHIP  
 

 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Joyce 

Hoagland Eby Scholarship to Rebekah Inch and Julia Puruleski. Each $2,700 scholarship is to be used 

for tuition, books and fees. 

 Inch, of Flat Rock, is a 2024 graduate of Flat Rock High School. She is studying psychology as well 

as criminal justice while attending MCCC.  While attending FRHS, Rebekah was a member of the 

National Honor Society and National Technical Honor Society.  She is an active volunteer at the 

Downriver Foster Closet, Recreation and Resource Day and her church.  Rebekah is the daughter of 

Catherine Inch and Anthony Inch.  

 Puruleski, of Brownstown Township, is a 2023 Monroe High School 

graduate.  She is studying mechanical engineering technologies while 

attending MCCC.  She was involved with the Social Events Team at a 

previously attended college, planning dorm floor and building events.  Julia is 

the daughter of Darin and Susan Puruleski. 

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must show financial need and 

must maintain nine credit hours or more per semester and have a grade point average of 2.5 or higher. 
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 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. 

If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at 

(734) 384-4214.   
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